Making the difficult decision of whether or not to
evacuate our town

The scenario:

+ It's Wednesday morning and a Category 2-3 hurricane is
predicted to make landfall here Sunday.

« The mayor is hearing statements today.

Please consider:

» Do you think a mandatory evacuation order should be issued? Give both pros and
cons.

» Does timing matter? How much time do you reasonably need to prepare for
evacuation? How soon is too soon?

Below, draft your Position Statement as

(stakeholder)



